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Laura	Kelley,	Executive	Director	of	the	Central	
Florida	Expressway	Authority	(CFX),	has	more	
than	30	years	of	experience	in	executive	
transportation	management.		
	
Under	her	leadership,	CFX	secured	
competitive	federal	financing	for	the	Wekiva	
Parkway,	which	will	advance	the	project’s	

completion	by	two	years.	Ms.	Kelley	also	helped	develop	CFX’s	commuter	relief	program,	
offering	discounts	to	drivers	who	choose	the	expressways.		
	
Previously,	Ms.	Kelley	served	as	executive	director	of	the	Florida	Transportation	Commission	
and	financial	manager	for	the	Florida	Department	of	Transportation’s	$36	billion	work	program.	
She	is	a	graduate	of	the	Florida	State	University	College	of	Business.	She	enjoys	spending	time	
outdoors	with	her	family	and	is	an	avid	runner.	
	


